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Comments: Pleas follow the recommendations presented by the Winter Wildlands Alliance. There are so many

details I don't feel I need to repeat them here. Instead, I simply offer the plea to preserve more acreage to noise

and exhaust free recreation. Unfortuneatley, there is a bit of self-fullfilling provecy when opening areas to

motorized recreation. The areas become noisy, unpleasant and not enjoyable. Thus, self-powered recreation in

those areas drop and the motorized folks claim it isn't being used. It is clear that MOST people go to the

mountains for the peaceful beauty, not to be part of another freeway. Please, limit the use of motorized vehicles

and expand the areas for slef-powered recreation.

 

Thank You,

-Dave


